
APPENDIX ONE 
Summary of Amendments made in Response to Consultation 
 

Representation Comments Received Action Recommended 

Nottinghamshire Police No comments None 

Harby Parish Clerk & Responsible 
Financial Officer 

No comments None 

Collingham Parish Council No comments None 

Carlton on Trent Parish Council The councillors felt the changes were appropriate. 
I was asked to add that they appreciated the changes being 
highlighted in red - this made it much easier to consider and 
they asked me to convey their thanks. 

None 

Gosschalks – Licensing Solicitors 
 
This company acts on behalf of the 
Betting and Gaming Council and their 
response is on behalf of that body. 

In the response there are some general comments covering 
the role of the Betting and Gaming Council and how they 
work with local authorities.  The detailed comments in 
response to the Statement of Gambling Policy are set out 
below. 
 
Paragraph 2.2.7 indicates that there are over 370,000 
problem gamblers in England but recognises that there are 
no local level estimates available.  It would perhaps be 
prudent, therefore, to give the figure for estimates of the 
number of problem gamblers as a percentage (0.5%) rather 
than a national figure.   
 
We welcome the statement in paragraph 5.2.6 that 
conditions may be applied by the Authority if it is felt 
necessary and appropriate and where there is a specific 
evidenced risk.  This paragraph should be expanded so that it 
is clear that conditions may be applied by the Authority 
where there is a specific evidenced risk that is not adequately 
addressed by the policies, procedures and mitigation 
measures detailed by the applicant in its risk assessment. 

The percentage figure has been added to the 
Policy. 
 
 
 
 
Additional wording added. 
 

 
 


